
Queen Elizabeth School

Q
E

I
I
 N

e
w

sl
e
tt

e
r

Issue 67

28.04.17

This Week
Welcome Back: Welcome to the Summer Term. We hope you all enjoyed your 

Easter break. It’s been lovely to see you all again this week.

BBC News Website: We have been made aware that it is possible for students 

to accidentally encounter potentially disturbing images while browsing the BBC 

News website. These images are part of the BBC’s news coverage but you might 

wish to supervise your child’s access to this site.

Awards Evening Dates: We have had to change the dates for this year’s 

awards evenings. The Senior awards will now be on Tuesday 18th July and the 

Primary awards on Wednesday 19th July. An amended diary sheet is attached 

to this newsletter.

Class News from Oaks Class
At the end of the Spring Term, Oaks had an exciting trip to Madame Tussaud’s wax 

museum in London. Everyone enjoyed seeing some of their heroes “in person” and also 

finding out about how the waxworks are made.



Class News from Willows Class
Willows had a lovely trip to Nymans gardens this week. We had a nice walk and looked at all the lovely 

flowers that were coming into bloom.

Support Groups
Behaviour Support Clinic: 11/05/17 & 08/06/17. To book yourself a clinic slot please contact Alison 

Mitchison in the Office.

Parent Support Group: 25/05/17: Holiday Activities. 22/06/17: Wills & Trusts/Benefits 20.07.16: 

Sensology. 

If you have a topic you would like to be covered please let us know.

Tina Knight’s Continence Clinic: Upcoming dates are 10/05/17 & 22/06/17. If you have a current 

referral to Tina Knight from the Children’s Continence Team for toilet training and/or continence 

products for your child and would like an appointment, please contact Alison Mitchison to book.
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